PROPOSAL TO CLOSE SECTIONS OF AMOHIA STREET
AND TUTANEKAI STREET, PARAPARAUMU
TO VEHICULAR TRAFFIC

Pursuant to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic Road Closure)
Regulations 1965, notice is hereby given that Kapiti Coast
District Council, for the purpose of the Anzac Day Parade,
proposes to close the following streets to ordinary vehicular
traffic for the periods indicated hereunder.

Streets proposed to be closed to ordinary vehicular traffic
from 5:00am to 1:00pm on Friday 25 April 2025:

Amohia Street from the Memorial Gates to Old State Highway
1, Paraparaumu

Tutanekai Street from the Memorial Gates to Wairere Grove,
Paraparaumu

During the proposed periods of closure, the following provision
will be made for ordinary vehicular traffic which would
otherwise use the streets:

Alternative route via Kapiti Road and Arawhata Road

Any person objecting to the proposals is called upon to lodge
notice of their objection and grounds thereof in writing, before
4:00pm, on Friday 4 April 2025, at the office of the Council
addressed to the Access and Transport Administration Officer,
175 Rimu Road, Paraparaumu 5032 or email
roadclosureevents@kapiticoast.govt.nz
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